
February 27, 2023

Dear Liu Shi,

Thank you for choosing American Journal Experts. This manuscript, titled "Calcitriol attenuates liver fibrosis through
HCV nonstructural protein 3-transactivated protein 1-mediated TGF β1/Smad3 and NF-κB signaling pathways," is
very interesting. The paper was edited for grammar, phrasing, and punctuation. In addition, many edits were made
to further improve the flow and readability of the text. Below, we highlight the areas of this paper that we focused on
in our edit.

Articles are an important aspect of the English language, including the definite article "the" and the indefinite articles
"a" and "an." Our edits focused on improving article use, which is often strongly dependent on context and field
conventions.

In cases where the meaning of the text was not clear, revisions were made to convey the information with increased
clarity and reduced ambiguity.

Changes were made to verb tense, which often depends on the context, intended meaning and field of study.

Comments were left if further clarification would be helpful or confirmation of the meaning of the text was necessary.
Please review these comments and all our changes carefully for more detailed suggestions, as well as to ensure
that the final version of the manuscript is fully accurate.

Thank you again for using our editing services; we wish you the best of luck with your submission.

Best regards,

Kristen H.
Senior Editor
American Journal Experts
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